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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSIOl,

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

July 19, 1951

Mr. D. L. Wade, General Manager

Sunol Oil Company

478 5, First Street Re: Sunol Oil #1

5an Jose, California ' Sec, 32-7N-1E
Valencia County

Dear Mr, Wade:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of .Tulyvlz, together with
copies of your C-101, your Notice of Intention to Drill.

Your Notice of Intention to Drill is in order with one exception - it
gives the distance from the lot lines rather than from the section lines,
I am not sure that these may not be the same and was depending on
your surveyors plat to clarify this point. We requested, and received
this morning, a surveyors plat from Mr, Pete Sandoval of Los Lunas,
however, I regret to say that this plat is not sufficient inasmuch as it
does not show the actual foot location of the proposed well. This will
be necessary before we can approve your Notice of Intention to Drill,
Mr. Sandoval states in his letter to me that he has not been asked to
survey the point of the actual well and since we can not do this, I
would suggest that you contact him at your earliest convenience so that
this might be taken care of and avoid any undue delay,

We have not yet received your plugging bond and am therefore holding

your Notice.of Intention to Drill in abeyance until the bond is received
as well as a corrected surveyors plat,

Very truly yours,

ELVIS A, UTZ,
Gas Engineer
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